
UNASUR President Presents
President Nicolás Maduro with
Report on December Elections

Caracas, February 11 (RHC)-- Ernesto Samper, General Secretary of the Union of South American
Nations (UNASUR) has presented Venezuelan President Nicolás Maduro with the organization's report
on the December 6th elections in the South American country.

The Venezuelan government noted in a news report that participants in the meeting, held Wednesday at
Miraflores presidential palace, included former Dominican President Leonel Fernández, who served as
head of the UNASUR observation mission, and electoral experts from some Latin American nations.

The report indicates that despite repeated calls for violence from the opposition, UNASUR experts
described the electoral process as very positive and transparent as stipulated by international law.
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